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TRANSITION TO ADULTHOOD

Leaving care to live  
independently can be a 
positive experience if you 
have access to the right 
information and support.  

Transition to Adulthood Month 
(November) focuses upon 
helping young people make the 
journey to adulthood and 
achieve positive life outcomes. 

Next Step After Care services assist young 
people who have left care (up to 25) by 
providing practical support and advice.

ROAD TO INDEPENDENCE...JOURNEY TO SUCCESS

www.createyourfuture.org.au/t2a


